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The meeting was called to order at 7:20 p.m. by Mr. Nathan Maltinsky, Chair. 

 

Members present: Nathan Maltinsky, Chair  

   Wendy Barry, Treasurer  

   David Baker  

   James McKay 

   Raymond Normandin 

  

Members absent: Loring Barnes, Pamela Rheaume-Mustard, Anne Rich 
         

Also present:  Mike Banks, Recreation Committee  
 

Park Projects – Possible Funding 

Informal Discussion 

Mr. Banks, representing the Recreation Committee, asked to meet with the Committee to 

discuss possible CPC funding options for town fields (creation/maintenance, etc.).  Mr. 

Banks stated that he is seeking a collaborative to prepare a “Fields Master Plan” and he is 

looking for funding mechanisms.  Various field options/places were briefly discussed.   

 

Mr. Baker suggested that Mr. Banks follow up with the Board of Selectmen to re-

establish/re-charge the Fields Committee.  He also recommended that Mr. Banks contact 

CDM as to what the cost might be to update their field study report since the construction 

of the new Clyde Brown School.  

 

Mr. Banks will contact the CPC once he has more information. 

 

Other Business: 

 

Minutes 

On a motion made by Mr. Baker, seconded by Mr. McKay, it was voted unanimously to approve 

the minutes of March 7, 2019 as written. 

 

On a motion made by Mr. Baker, seconded by Mr. McKay, it was voted unanimously to approve 

the minutes of March 21, 2019 as written. 

 

Adjourn 

There being no further discussion and on a motion made by Mr. Baker, seconded by Ms. 

Barry, and voted unanimously, the meeting was adjourned at 8:18 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________________ 

Camille Standley 

Administrative Assistant 


